
Dale J. Niewiardowski 

For Consideration as Trustee of the Northwest Mosquito Abatement District Board. 

Good Morning. Thank you for your consideration of my appointment to the Northwest Mosquito 

Abatement District Board of Trustee. 

I am a forty eight year resident of Cook County, and lived all my life in Elk Grove Township, which is in the 

Northwest Mosquito Abatement District. 

My prior civic experience includes serving three years as a Elk Grove Township Trustee, and one year for 

Trustee of Schools for Elk Grove Township Districts 57, and 59. My professional career was with Nevarr 

Inc. and Nevarr Property Management as Vice President since 1990. 

As a Trustee, I can speak to the different Homeowner Association, and Government Agencies. Like I do as 

a Trustee for Elk Grove Township. The reason for my interest to be on the board, is to inform the public 

on information to prevent mosquito related diseases. Such as West Nile, which my sister in law a mother 

of four has. There is no cure, or any kind of treatment for West Nile disease. The result is death ! And now 

the addition of another mosquito related disease, Zika Virus, is now a major concern to our county. To 

prevent loss of friends, sisters, brothers, mothers, fathers, and children, knowledge is the key for 

prevention. 

Thank You for consideration of my appointment to the Northwest Mosquito Abatement District Board 

Sincerely /J 
~P.~A~~, 

~~ewiardowski 


